I’'m writing in support of HB 3124 that will tighten regulations on homeless camp sweeps. It lengthens the notice posting requirement
before a sweep (from 24 to 72 hours) and time requirements to store property that is confiscated (from 30 to 90 days).

| have been a homeless advocate in Eugene and Springfield for a number of years and I’'m quite aware of the suffering the sweeps
have inflicted on the unhoused in our area. Enough is enough! Please pass HB 3124 as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
Michael Carrigan

1439 West 4th Ave
Eugene, OR 97402



